

Maryland Association of Forest Conservancy District Boards Talbot County Forestry Board



A meeting of the Talbot County Forestry Board was held on Monday March 7, 2022 at 4:00 pm at the Talbot S.C.D. building. The following members were in attendance:

Dale Foxwell – Chair

Phil MacDonald Sr. Jim Harris – Secretary

Items of Business:

- The 2022 Backyard Buffer Program will be held at the Forestry Office at 105 Deep Shore Road in Denton. The dates for seedling distribution will be April 13 and 14 from 1 to 6 pm each day.
- As of this time there have been no students apply to the NRCC program. If we receive any applications, the local Izaak Walton League of America (IWLA) will sponsor a student in each county where there is a Chapter. They will sponsor a student in Talbot County. And a fund in memory of Teri Batchelor has tuition to pay for any female applicants.
- 3) Five Forest Service personnel retired at the end of the year.
- 4) It was discussed that Hardwood Mills sawmill in Millington is now in a partnership with Paul Jones Lumber Co. in Snow Hill. They may be cutting more pine timber in the future.
- 5) The request for funding donations for the Big Tree Program was discussed and it was decided to donate \$150.00 to the program.

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

James E. Harris

Jim Harris - Secretary

Talfb22-3-7